
September 11 , 1978 

Dr. T otsuo Ishikawa 
Institute of Applied Microbiology 
University of Tokyo 
Bunkyo-ku 
Tokyo, 113, Japan 

Dear Dr. Jshlkowo: 

It hos been brought to our attention that cultures used in your research may be 
available for deposition into the Stock Center holding. We would appreciate 
receiving slants of the following: 

gpi-1, -2 glucose isomerase (IV) Murayama & Ishikawa 1975 

Enclosed, please find deposition sheets in the event these cultures are avail­
able in eitheroor both mating types, and, also an Importation Lobel. 

We (FGSC) thank you in advance for the time and effort you will have expended 
in replying to the above request. If we can ever be of service to you please do 
not hesitate to write. 

Sincerely, 

William N . Ogata 
curator - FGSC 
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